11 CLOUD VIEW ROAD

NORTH POINT
HONG KONG

TEL : 25706665
25706667

25706668
FAX : 25120429

The Principal

Cheung Chuk Shan College ) - Fa
oW K X b 9

SKH St. Michael's Primary School

23 Fortress Hill Road

North Point
Hong Kong

Dear Principal,

20 September 2021

It is our great pleasure to inform you that the following students of our school, your

former graduates, have attained remarkable results in the 2021 HKDSE Examination,

receiving offers of admission to JUPAS degree courses:

Name University / Programme / Faculty
Tertiary
Institution

AUW. S. HKU Bachelor of Arts

CHANGC == 8§ PolyU BSc (Hons) Scheme in Logistics and
Enterprise Engineering

CHENGH. E HKUST Business and Management

CHENG S. M. HKU Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of
Surgery

CHEUNG P €. HKU Global Engineering and Business Programme

CHING M. o I CUHK Medicine (MBChB) Programme

CHOW P - HKU Bachelor of Education and Bachelor of Social
Sciences (double degree)

CHUS. W. LingnanU | Bachelor of Business Administration
(Honours)

HAUK. & ¥ HKUST BSc in Economics and Finance .

FEES 1. CityU BSc Computer Science

WONGT. Y. CUEH Medicine (MBChB) Programme

WL Z. O CUIE BEng in Artificial Intelligence: Systems and
Technologies




We would like to express gratitude and sincere appreciation to your colleagues and
you for nurturing such outstanding students. Looking forward to admitting more brilliant
students from your esteemed school in future, we would be pleased to deliver an admission
talk either at your school or online (e.g., during an online talk on secondary school places
allocation for parents held by your school) so that your teachers, pupils and parents can
understand more about the features and development of our school. Just contact Miss Fu,
Head of Student Admission, at 2570 6665 or complete the form attached and return it to us.

We would try to fit in with your schedule as far as possible.

Moreover, we are delighted to share with you our newly published school
newspaper, ECHO, which can provide a glimpse of the school life of our students and the
development of our school, in appreciation of your continued support. We hope your staff

will find much pleasure in reading the material.

We wish your school a prosperous and fruitful school year.

Yours faithfully,

1
C.K.Au

Principal
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